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Laura Nowzohour
Graduate Institute Geneva
Case postale 1672
1211 Genève 1  Switzerland

Dear Laura,

Congratulations!  Your paper, News-based Environmental Policy Uncertainty and Clean Innovation, has been accepted for presentation at the Economics of Innovation in the Energy Sector conference.  The conference will be held at the National Bureau of Economic Research (NBER) offices in Cambridge, MA on September 10-11, 2020.  We are thrilled to be able to include you among those seven.  

We will be selecting discussants for each paper early in 2020.  We ask that all authors submit drafts of their papers to their discussants by August 7, 2020. 

NBER will provide an honorarium of $7,500 per paper, to be shared among the author team.  We also have a small pool of funds available for data.  If you are interested in purchasing data for this project, please contact Denis Healy, <dhealy@nber.org or 617-588-0312>.  Denis will help you to determine the next steps to take.

The NBER will cover conference hotel charges and economy class travel cost for you and one of your coauthors.

You will receive an email invitation to the meeting later from the NBER conference department to ask about specific hotel nights and dietary restrictions, but we hope that you will plan to attend.

We have a great event planned, including time for general discussion on where the study of energy innovation should be going next.  We are excited about the conference, and look forward to your participation in September.

Cordially,



Carl Beck
Director of Conferences
National Bureau of Economic Research
1050 Massachusetts Avenue
Cambridge, MA 02138 USA
(617) 588 0380

